
GREENS LIAISON REPORT – 13 JANUARY 2022 
Update following Annual General Meeting 
 
Dear Members 
 
A number of issues were raised during the AGM which I reviewed with 
the Head Greenkeeper w/c Monday 11th January.  Issues and responses 
are recorded below: 
 
1. Uneven temporary winter tees – HGK believes these are level 

however some works were carried out to 1st Tee (temp winter tee) on 
Tuesday 12th January 

2. “Broad brush” maintenance plan requested, no dates required (as per 
minutes of AGM) 
Annual Maintenance Plan 
Spring – repair & re-open 18th hole bridge, Greens maintenance & 
top dressing hopefully March/April – weather dependent – hired in 
equipment is provisionally booked for 23/24 March 
Summer – cutting and routine maintenance  
Autumn – dependent on progress with existing projects as advised 
in Greens Liaison Report 2021 
Winter – reintroduction of temporary tees as required by Course 
conditions 

3. Bridge on 18th hole – repair and re-opening – HGK advises this will be 
carried out this Spring 

4. Air compressor needs attention/cleaning? Only one hose was present 
– new parts obtained; second hose was reinstalled before Tues 12th 
January 

5. Tee box on the right on 7th hole - could this not be used as a winter 
tee?  Declined by HGK, requires the flexibility to relocate the 
temporary tee dependent on wear and tear created 

6. Are there any plans to put temporary tees next to all holes?  HGK 
advises there are no plans to put temporary tees next to main tees as 
all traffic would go to the same spot all the time; by moving tees as 
requires, he is better able to manage the wear and tear to the course 

Please do not hesitate to contact me during the year with any further 
queries regarding the course. 
 
Yours 
I MacDonald 
Greens Liaison 


